
Hi Isabel, 

 

Half of Oregon land is forest land, and the current illegal over-harvesting is having major impact 

on CO2 emissions.  I strongly support John Talberth’s proposed amendments to the proposed 

legislation.  Addressing the massive climate impacts of logging and tree plantations on both public and 
private lands is absolutely essential to an effective climate agenda and that the proposed amendments 
are a good step in the right direction. 

 

Thanks, 
Tom 
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